19/8/15
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The school musical is very fast approaching and we are getting ready for our wonderful performance!
Next week Thursday 27™ August we will be having our dress rehearsal. For our costumes, we have
most of the items already, however will require a few additions for you to bring to add that special
touch!

Boys - Black school shorts with long footy socks and joggers.
Girls - Black leggings with white socks and joggers. Hair in two pig tails.

Please make sure all students are here ON TIME next Thursday as we have to get changed quickly so
that we are on the bus at 9.15am to Erina High School.

We appreciate your support.
Thank you,

Mrs Collins.



